
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lambeth Health Organization  
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 4:10 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: Request for Delegation 
 
To Whom it May Concern, Lambeth Health Organization would like to make a request 
for delegation at the meeting to be held at London City Hall on September 11, 2017, in 
regards to the proposal of heritage designation for the property of 4402 Colonel Talbot 
Rd. London. 
 
Thank you for your consideration to this request. 
 
 
-- 
Michelle Whatley 
 
Administrative Assistant 
Lambeth Health Organization 
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